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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
CORONAVIRUS – USE OF DRINKING FOUNTAINS IN SECONDARY SCHOOLS 
 
To further ensure the safety and well-being of pupils and staff and following latest guidance provided by 
Health Protection Scotland, in addition to encouraging children to wash hands regularly over and above 
our usual practice it is advised that children do not share food and drink.   
 
Water fountains in school should only be used to fill water bottles and all children must refrain from putting 
their mouths around the fountain tap.  To assist schools to ensure good hygiene practices please discuss 
this with your child and provide your child with a reusable water bottle to use in school. 
 
Please be assured that across Dundee City Council, we are doing all we can to ensure that this 
virus is contained, that our children and young people are protected and that they can continue 
to enjoy their learning in a healthy and safe environment. 
 
However, if you have any further queries or require more information, please visit the following 
website www.NHSinform.scot/cornavirus  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr H McAninch 
 
 
 
 
 
 


